USD 263 Mulvane Public Schools
628 E. Mulvane
Mulvane, KS 67110

Written Testimony on HB 2263

To: Honorable Representative Kelley and Members of the House
Education Committee

From: Gay Younkin, Director of Special Education USD 263

Date: February 17, 2013

| would like to voice my opposition to HB 2263. | agree with the position that
KASEA and KASB have taken in regard to this bill. Public funds should not be used
for private schools or schools that do not have to serve all students. Current rules
and regulations provided by our state and followed by our local district are in the
best interest of students with disabilities. HB 2263 would take away the rights

and protections established for our students with disabilities.

Thank you for considering my concerns regarding HB 2263.



